
 
 

 

 

AURARIA STATION QUICK FACTS 
 

Station Description 
Assessments of the Auraria West Station location considered sites 
along the existing Central Platte Valley line in the rail yards. Once it was 
determined that the West Corridor alignment could not meet the Central 
Platte Valley line in this area, the Regional Transportation District (RTD) 
shifted the station approximately 300 feet north from the existing 
Auraria West Station.  
 
The design team and RTD continue to work through the coordination of 
changes and adjacent station planning efforts for the Auraria Station. 
Initial plans include a center platform for the West Corridor line to 
include a transfer plaza to the Central Corridor. There will be no 
provisions for bus or kiss-n-Ride access.   
 
The Auraria West Station will be a two track, two side platform station. 
 
Station Activity 
The Auraria West Station is currently in operation as part of RTD’s  
C-line. The 300-foot relocation and incorporation of West Corridor trains 
will increase station activity. 
 
 
  
Parking  
RTD is not identifying any parking spaces at this station. 
 
 


